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INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT
Notice to the Taxpayers

Extension for subn

Having considered the substantial number of requests received from senior citizens,
it has been decided to amend the Paragraph 6 of Circular No. SEC/2023/E/06 dated
September 25, 2023 enabling Senior Citizens to submit Quarterly Applications for
refund claims for the Year of Assessment 2023/2024 until 30.06.2025.

For any inquiries on Senior Citizen Refund Claims including the submission of the
Application, any senior citizen can visit respective regional office of the Inland
Revenue Department only on every Wednesday from 8.30 a.m to 4.15 p.m. or on
Thursday if a public holiday falls on Wednesday.

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue

TAXES - FOR A BETTER FUTURE




